Hollywood, F1L. 33(

January 28, 2005

Mr. Mair

Chalk’s Ocean Airways
704 SW 34" St.

Pt Landerdale ¥, 33315

To Whom It May Concern:

§ would like to begin this letter by saying thaok you for the wonderful opportunity to come and work for
Chalk’s. You have given me the rare chance not oity become a seaplane pilot, but to work for a legendary
airtine. 'The skills that | have acquired here will no doubt serve me well throughout the rest of my career. 1
will atways cherish the time thak [ have spent at Chalk’s.

#

Unfortunately 1 fecl that in order to further nry career in aviation il is time to move on, and the purpose of
this letier is to scrve as my two weeks notice. My last day of work will therefore be February 11, 2005.

Grady J. Washatka




